
The Disability Inclusion Ministry serves and works collaboratively with our
parishes and schools to promote the inclusion and meaningful participation of

people with disabilities in the life of our Catholic faith community.

A celebration of diversity
in our Catholic faith

community at both Mass
and Spring Fling Dance
took place on April 20,

2024.

From Northwest
Catholic: Expert: God is
‘strongly connected’ to
disability community,
access to Eucharist is

essential
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